

DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY THE UNIVERSITY, MANCHESTER, 13 28th June, 1950.

Dear Fisher,

It is very good of you to write me a note about my change of occupation. Naturally I had to be persuaded very hard to give up such a pleasant job as I have here, but it does seem to be necessary that there should be some scientific men in university administration. Fortunately the Nuffield Foundation is helping me keep some of my work going.

I hope we shall persuade you to pay a visit to Belfast at some time.

Yours sincerely,

Professor R.A. Fisher, F.R.S. Department of Genetics, University of Cambridge, Whittingehame Lodge, 44 Storey's Way, Cambridge.